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Voting is a basic right for citizens of the United States.  The Oregon voting system is 

designed to remove barriers to participation for Oregon voters.  Oregon is a leader on 

this model and it has shown to be safe and resistant to fraud.  By tying voter 

registration to the DMV, it is inherently and efficiently tied to valid identification 

requirements.  By going back to the old polling method, it would not only reduce the 

efficacy and safety of the Oregon voting system, it would limit access to may Oregon 

voters.  The proposed system would be easier to manipulate, present access and 

transportation issues and unfairly penalize voters.  Please do not allow us to regress 

and compromise citizen's ability to vote and allow more opportunities for bias and 

manipulation. 


